DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
July 28, 2011

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:10 PM.

Members present: 52+

New Members: Bruce Emery, Daniel Krasovich

Guests present: Alan Whitehead, Dennis Bryan, Dawson Dean, and Erica Dean

New Business:
Theo presented the results of the elections for the ANA Board of Governors. While most of
the Board ran unopposed, Walter Ostromecki defeated Arthur Fitts for the office of vice
president. Tom Hallenbeck will take over as president of the ANA while the former
president, Clifford Mishler, takes a new position on the Board.

Theo also made the announcement that Howard Hinsey was recognized for having been a
member of the ANA for 50 years while Joe Coggon has been a member for 25 years.
Congratulations to both of our members for their support of the ANA.

Programs: Bob Bair and several other club members presented another humorous skit entitled “Banker
Ebenezer Scrooge Meets Members of the Denver Coin Club”. This presentation focused on
a group of collectors trying to get a bank loan to replace their collection of colonial coins that
had been stole from their shared condo. The skit was quite the tongue teaser. Thanks to
our members for another enjoyable skit.

Alex Johnson gave a brief talk about his experience at the ANA Summer Seminar. The
class he attended was focused on ancient coins from the Grecian and Roman era. He also
brought some of his ancient coins to the club for show and tell.

Tom Osieczanek also gave a talk about his son’s experience at the ANA Summer Seminar.
Hopefully Andrew will give his own impression of the seminar at the next DCC meeting.

Several of the club members also recounted their experience at the Colorado Springs Coin
show at the new location on the south side of town.

Coin Shows:
Aurora Coin Show — August 6, 2011 at the Red Lion Hotel (Parker & 1-225)
D&F Coin Show — August 20, 2011 at the Jefferson County Fairgrounds
Cheyenne Coin Show — September 10-11, 2011 at the Laramie County Fairgrounds

Treasurer’s Report:
Beginning balance
Income
Expenses
Ending Balance

George Van Trump called the auction assisted by Tom Oliver and they did a fine job.
Meeting adjourned at 09:30 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Tom Oliver, Vice President
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